
  

 

         

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                        Friday 31st January 2020 

 

We would like to give you advance warning of our planned Forest School sessions next week 

with Judie Ellis from Wrekin Forest School. Judie will be on site for two days working with each 

class for half a day and then completing grounds work to improve the outdoor provision on offer 

here at St. Lawrence. Class 1 and Class 3 will be participating in their sessions on Tuesday and 

Class 2 will have their session on Wednesday morning. We ask that children are dressed in    

jogging bottoms on their allocated day with appropriate waterproof clothing and wellington boots 

in a named bag in preparation for the sessions which will take place regardless of weather. 

Please ensure children have the clothing they need for the sessions planned as this time of year 

the forest school site is incredibly wet and muddy. Judie will be planning sessions to fit in with the 

themes this half term. So we are looking forward to seeing all the exciting activities planned. You 

can find out more about what ‘Wrekin Forest School’ has to offer at weekends and for holiday 

clubs by visiting their website wrekinforestschool.co.uk. 

 

Next Thursday we are promoting our ‘Fitness is Fun’ sessions, as 

I mentioned on a previous Newsletter we are welcoming Sasha 

from ‘Hoola Nation’ to lead workshops across school. This is    

usually a fantastic fun session with lots of high energy and    

laughter, promoting children’s mental health and well being! We 

look forward to sharing some of the photographs with you next 

Friday 7th at our ‘Coffee and Cake’ afternoon. We may even have 

a few spare hoola hoops so you can give it a try too! 

 

There are still spaces available for Mrs Leon’s Spanish Club starting Thursday 27th February so 

if your child is expressing an interest please contact the school office and they will be able to 

book you a place. Mrs Leon has lots of fun games and activities planned and it will be wonderful 

for the children to be taught by Mrs Leon who is fluent in Spanish. 

 

Just a reminder that there is a PTFA meeting on Tuesday 4th at 

5.30pm in school, if you are able to offer any time or have any great 

fundraising ideas please do come along as the PTFA would welcome 

any support that you are able to offer.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Alison Moore and the team here at St. Lawrence CE Primary School.  

Executive Head Teacher - Miss. Helen Osterfield 

Head of School - Mrs. Alison Moore 



  

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One 

Alexis  -  for trying so hard in all areas of the curriculum 

Max  -  for fantastic phonics and using sounds to read words 

 

Class Two 

Olivia W  -  being so focused on her learning week 

Poppy  -  being brave in her learning 

 

Class Three 

Raymond  – being an excellent team member when building WW2 backdrops 

Zan  – excellent teamwork in DT this week 

 

 

‘Commando Joe Bear’   

This week’s ‘Champion of Resilience’ goes to Jake (Y1) for his    

positive attitude in PE lessons and trying his best. 

 

House Points Winners 

This week the winning house is St David’s gaining 167 points. 

Well done to Poppy and everyone who is a member of this house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House name Points this week Points so far 

St David 167 1402 

St Patrick 72 1450 

St Andrew 115 1340 

St George 105 1309 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwieyu7diuTfAhUMfBoKHUaSAIMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fgreatlittlerewards.co.uk%2Fproducts%2Fsmiley-star-cards-pack-of-36-for-school-and-home&psig=AOvVaw1_uTqh
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Invitation 
St Lawrence Primary School 

would like to invite you to  

their 

Coffee and Cake afternoon 

On 

Friday 7th February 

2pm to 3pm 

Cake sale from 3pm 

Children to come to 

school in Mufti in      

exchange for cakes that 

will be sold in the  

afternoon 

 

This is a good             

opportunity for parents 

to meet and have a chat! 



 St. Peter’s Church, Edgmond…. 

….invites you to…  

  
  

Messy Church 

Saturday 15th February 2020  

3.30pm – 5.30pm in St. Peter’s Church       

 Everyone is invited 

(Children, please bring an adult)  

No one is too old or too young, come alone (if you are over  

18), with a family or a group  

Come for fun, fellowship, crafts, worship and food   (there is no charge for this event) 
Please help us with our preparations by letting us know you 

are coming  (and of vegetarian or other dietary needs) 

 email helen.morby@btinternet.com          Tel 01952 820217  



  

 

         

 

 

FEBRUARY 

Tuesday 4th February  -  2.30pm Phonics meeting. Reception and Year 1 parents 

                                        3.15pm SAT’s meeting 

Thursday 6th February  -  Hoola Nation 

Friday 7th February — Mufti Day in exchange for cakes. 

Friday 7th February —  2pm—3pm Cakes and Coffee afternoon for parents 

Wednesday 12th February  -  Class 3 at Charlton : School of Rock 

Friday 14th  February-  last day of school 

Monday 24th  February  - Back to school 

 

MARCH 

Wednesday 11th March  -  Year 2 Big Sing @ Telford International Centre 

Thursday 12th March  -  Year 5 Big Sing @ Telford International Centre 

Wednesday 25th March  -  Individual School photographs 

 

APRIL 

Friday 3rd April  -  Last day of term. 

Monday 20th April  -  Back to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances Mrs Janet Mitchell 

and her guide dog Inca were unable to come in to 

school today. We are going to make alternative       

arrangements for them to visit in the near future.  

Any donations that were brought in to school will be 

kept safely and handed to her on her re-scheduled 

visit. 


